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I am pleased to acknowledge the successful launch of MC Learns through Workday. The 
transition to MC Learns through Workday, which went live on December 18, 2020, marks another 
milestone in the College’s Workday project. 
  
Among its many features, MC Learns through Workday offers a modern and intuitive user-
interface that features search functionality to easily browse courses and classes, MC-required 
training located in one place, and a new learning dashboard that will help manage individual 
preferences and interests.  
  
As the Executive Sponsor, and on behalf of the Workday Executive Steering Committee, I extend 
my heartfelt gratitude to the entire Workday project team. Each day they demonstrate their 
commitment to this significant collegewide initiative. With each step forward, we get closer to our 
goals of making it easier for all College employees to access and manage their personal HR and 
finance-related information, while improving the College’s overall efficiency and effectiveness on 
an organizational level. 
  
I also want to specifically recognize the Offices of E-Learning, Innovation, and Teaching 
Excellence; Human Resources and Strategic Talent Management; and Information Technology. 
The transition to MC Learns through Workday is the result of many hours of collaboration between 
these units. Their efforts, especially while managing the ongoing details of our remote work 
environment, are sincerely appreciated. 
  
To learn more about MC Learns through Workday, as well as the overall status and remaining 
phases of the Workday project, please visit Workday at MC. 

  

 

https://info.montgomerycollege.edu/offices/information-technology/workday/index.html

